
Affordable Care Act (ACA) Reporting 

Adding new Crystal Report to help you determine if you are a large employer

Employers with 50+ Fulltime or Fulltime Equivalents 

are considered large employers and are required to 

report in January of 2016.

Prepare by enabling the option to 

Save Perpetual History in Payroll 

Setup now!



Employer Maintenance Screen - Monthly Detail
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Employer Maintenance Screen – Other Members
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Employee Maintenance for ACA Reporting in Payroll

There are two ways to access 

the new ACA Employee 

Maintenance screens from 

within Payroll

• ACA button in Employee Maintenance

• ACA folder on the Main Payroll Menu
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Payroll  Main  ACA  ACA Employee Maintenance
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ACA Employee Maintenance

The information required in the report depends on whether the employee accepts the offer of insurance 

coverage from the employer

• Provided Self Insurance Coverage checkbox not selected  = employer is not self-insured

• Provided Self Insured Coverage checkbox selected = employer is self-insured



ACA Employee Maintenance – Monthly Detail
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ACA Employee Maintenance – Covered Individuals

Jim added Roxanna to his insurance 

when they got married in this past 

April.
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Timing of Release for ACA Enhancements

• New Enhancements in Sage 100 ERP Payroll

• Will be released in a Product Update after the Government finalizes the 

forms*

• Crystal Report for Large Employer Determination

• ACA Employer Maintenance

• ACA Employee Maintenance

• To help large customers get started - Sage 100 ERP ACA Spreadsheet 

• Will be posted on the ACA Center in Sage City on January 30, 2015

• Will support direct import of information into new ACA enhancements in Sage 100 ERP 

*The Government still has not finalized the forms as of January 15, 2015



Let’s get started! New spreadsheet for ACA Reporting 
Get a head start on entering employee info needed for 2016 reports

Use this spreadsheet until the IRS finalizes the 

forms.

Once the IRS finalizes the forms, we will release 

the Payroll enhancements and you will be able to 

directly import this information into Sage 100 ERP 

Payroll using VI.

The spreadsheet will be available for download in 

the ACA Center on Sage City on January 30, 2015.



All updates related to 

ACA reporting 

requirements and the 

ACA Spreadsheet for 

Sage 100 ERP Payroll 

customers will be 

available under the Sage 

100 ERP section here in 

the ACA Center


